

# Bramley Village Society

## Minutes of Meeting

Date: 6th July 2017  
Location: Bramley Village Hall  
Present: Joe O'Connell, Richard Farr, Steve Moschidis, Des Parker, Phil Scattergood, Tero Pirinen, Murray Campbell  
Apologies: Margaret Darvill  
Public Present: Sue O'Connell

	Actions
<b>2. Minutes of previous Meetings</b> The minutes of the June meeting were agreed and signed.	
<b>3. Matters Arising (Where not covered elsewhere)</b> Mark and Jo Oakes have undertaken to take over the Bramley Wheels administrative roles on the retirement of David and Judy Baldwin.	
<b>4. Correspondence</b> Notification of Dunsfold Park enquiry commencing 18 July, already circulated.	
<b>5. Finance</b> <i>5.1 Village BBQ</i> . Made a modest surplus. <i>5.2</i> Tero is now an authorised signatory for the BVS bank a/c.	
<b>6. Planning</b> <i>6.1 Parish Neighbourhood Plan. (NHP)</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>Public awareness of NHP needs to be raised for those not receiving Bramley Update.</li><li>Noted that Waverley Local Plan is likely to be given additional housing quota arising from Woking deficit.</li><li>Meeting with Archie Hamilton identified that some of the NHP committee are minded to propose in the NHP that Bramley support building on the Bonfire Field, given that this will be subject to consultation and a referendum.</li><li>BVS formal response to the draft NHP will be co-ordinated by Richard, all to let him have any comments they wish to see included.</li></ul>	RF  All/RF
<i>6.2 Village Design Statement (VDS)</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>A call for volunteers to join the VDS working group will be made in early September. This has been trailed in the recent 'Special Bramley Update' Sue noted that two potentially useful volunteers had responded to the NHP call.</li></ul>	
<i>6.3 Current Planning applications in Bramley</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li><i>WA/2017/1061 Housing adjacent to Ricardo Court.</i> Richard to make comment on desirability of including a direct access route to the allotments.</li><li><i>WA/2017/1004 Snowy House, Barton Road.</i> Richard to record objection on the grounds of over-development and parking issues.</li><li><i>WA/2017/1084 The Courtyard, Eastwood Road.</i> Richard to comment supportively subject to parking issues.</li></ul>	RF RF RF
<b>7. Communication</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>Village Diary – Input chased. Ploughmans to be added.</li></ul>	JO'C

**8. Events**

*8.1 Cricket Club (BCC) Village Picnic, washup*

Event went well. All beer sold. Meat used or sold on to Cricket Club.

Earlier start of BBQ worked well.

Formal thank you letters to be sent to NISA for rolls, and to Bramley’s Apple for the basket of fruit.

JO’C

*8.2 Ploughman’s. Saturday 2<sup>nd</sup> September, 12.30pm in St Catherine’s prep school garden.*

Des will co-ordinate the event, although he will probably not be available on the day.

Liaison meeting to be held with the School before they end term on Thursday next week. Ken Ashwell to be invited to help with the catering.

JO’C/DP

**9. Scheduled meeting dates:**

*Currently 3 August, 7 September, 5 October, 2 November 2017*

**10. Next Meeting: 3 August 2017**

Joe & Sue tendered apologies in advance for this meeting.

J

**11. Any Other Business**

*11.1 Village Hall storage.* Shed now cleared. BVS have first refusal on use. Joe will approach Bonfire Committee to confirm if they want to use it. Key to be retrieved from John May.

JO’C

*11.2 Railings between NISA and the Bramley Stream need to be made safe.* Parish Council to be alerted.

RF

*11.3 Working Party on A281.* Another one soon to dig roots and seed grass. Joe to advise when date / time known.

JO’C

**12. Schedule of outstanding actions**

Action Date	On	Action	Status
6 Apr 2017	RF	Parish Neighbourhood Plan	Ongoing
6 July 2017	All	Neighbourhood Plan comments	
6 July 2017	RF	Planning Application comments	
6 July 2017	JO’C	Village Diary input	
6 July 2017	JO’C	Village picnic thank you s	
6 July 2017	DP	Ploughman’s co-ordination	
6 July 2017	JO’C	Village Hall storage	
6 July 2017	RF	Alert BPC re railings	
6 July 2017	JO’C	Advise working party dates	

**Distribution:** BVS committee members, BPC liaison – Sue O’Connell